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Schulder, Judith )
RRC
From: Miller, Cynthia (ST)
Sent: Tuesday, November 04, 2014 8:46 AM
To: Schulder, Judith 04 NOY -6 Py 2 38
Subject: FW: Please forward to Cindy Miller
fyi

From: Margaret Cybularz [mailto:MargaretCybularz@ariahealth.org]
Sent: Tuesday, November 04, 2014 8:44 AM

To: ST, NURSE
Subject: Please forward to Cindy Miller

Dear Ms. Miller,

I am strongly in favor of the proposed regulations related to time limitations on testing and the mandated required
education if the nursing candidate is not successful in the allotted time.

I was able to attend several PBSON meetings this year and was present during one of the discussions related to this
issue. I have taught nursing for B.S.N., Diploma, and LPN programs in Pennsylvania for over 9 years and believe that
the proposed regulations will help safeguard the public. Additionally, these regulations will also give clear guidelines for
those candidates who are not successful within the given period.

Thank you for your service to the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania.

Margaret Cybularz, MSN, RN
267-391-9365



